
 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who celebrated International Lego 

Day with us at the library! 

We had lots of fun and it was lovely to see so many of you. 

 

The winner of the Lego quiz was Daisy Wild in 3A – we’ll leave your 

prize at the Junior Office – congratulations!  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


